
 

 

25 Years of Service to The Village of Gates Mills 
 
 
On the Service Department’s 100 year 
anniversary, The GMHS presented the Service 
Department with a plaque honoring the 
employees who have reached 25 or more years 
of service. The plaque hangs inside Town Hall 
and recognizes 19 past and present employees. 
Currently we have three men whose names are 
mounted on the plaque:   
Service Manager Trevor Murfello, 
Ben Pesuit and Ted Zalewski.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
M O T H E R S ! ! ! 

 

       Beginning Wednesday, February 8, 1933, there will 
be hot soup available at the school, for the small fee of  
3¢.  To start, this will be served three days a week, i.e., 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Cream soups such 
as pea, bean tomato, corn, cabbage, potato, carrot, etc., 
as well as vegetable soup, will be served. 
       Children need this food to aid in the digestion of 
their cold sandwiches. 
       Please send 9¢ on Mondays to cover the soup for 
the week. 
       If you are interested and can help just to serve the 
children on any of the days mentioned, please call Mrs. 
Walter Weidely, Gates Mills 339 J4, and your services 
will be greatly appreciated. 
  

                                         Mrs. Munroe W. Copper Jr. 

                                            Chairman 

 

 

 

 
 

BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES 
 
 

President, 
Marcia Anselmo 
 

Vice President, 
Gail Palmer 
 

Treasurer, 
Helen Gelbach 
 

Secretary, 
Sherry Levering 
 

Susan Bercheck 
Scott Broome 
Dave Burke 
Ray Burke 
Sally Burke 
Lou Butz 
Daniel Collister 
Cathy DiVincenzo 
Christine Hansen 
Diane Hladky 
Hadley Kline 
John Kramer 
Barbara Leirvik 
Lucy Lytle 
Tillie Malm 
Sue Marston 
Charles O’Malley 
John Reid 
Jim Stafford 

 
 
 
 

Look at all our 
photos of  

Gates Mills 
through the 
years and  

our previous  
Pink Sheet 

pages on our  
Facebook page. 

 
The Museum is 

open by 
Appointment: 
440.423.1040 

GMHS President Marcia 
Anselmo presented the plaque 
to the Service Department in 
a small outdoor ceremony in 
late fall. 

There have been a few caches of 
memorabilia given to the Museum.  Below 
is a wooden handbag that displays scenes 
of the Village on each side, a gift from 
Cindy Costello’s mother’s collection. At 
right is a note sent home with 
schoolchildren at the elementary school in 
1933. Note the telephone number! 
 
 


